
 

 

“Hello! Japan” 

A Seminar to introduce Japanese culture“Hello! Japan”was conducted in Sethu Bhaskara Matriculation 

Higher Secondary School on 28th March, 2022.  

  

11th grade students keenly participating in the event 
Students trying Ikebana assisted by Chennai 

Sogetsu Branch Sogetsu sensei   

  

  
Students observing and taking notes about the 

MEXT Scholarship Introduction of MEXT Scholarship by Ms. Inoue 

  

  

Students showcasing wearing Yukata  Students singing a Japanese song with piano 

  

Students enjoying wearing Happi  Dance performance dance to a Japanese song 

 


